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I feel strongly that you should oppose SB 1590, introduced by  

Senator Mark Meek. At the end of the day, this bill is Anti-Willamette 

River! 

Please consider opposing this bill, our environment is shrinking more and more each 

day, we have to try and make our rivers a place for everyone to enjoy and not just for 

those who want to do a specific purpose that degrades the Willamette rivers banks, 

and riparian zones. 

Sincerely  

Mark Walker 


